
Item 2 PLN 2021-00456 Public Comments 

 

 

Hi there,  
 

We are neighbors for this proposed project.  We have been given an opportunity to review the project 

plans.  We do not object to, and we support the project to improve the property at 164 Pecora Way.  
 

Many thanks, Gemma and Henry  

 

 

San Mateo County Planning, 

  

We have been given an opportunity to review the project plans.  We support the project to improve the property 

at 164 Pecora Way and have no objections. 

 

We are neighbors and live on Durazno Way. 

 

Paul and Maricela Monotoy-Wilson 

 

 

Dear San Mateo County Planning – Zoning, 

 
We are neighbors for this proposed project.  We have been given an opportunity to review the project 

plans.  We do not object to, and we support the project to improve the property at 164 Pecora Way. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharat & Sonoo Thadaney Israni 

184 Pecora Way 

 


